
PILA SUBSIDY PROGRAM 
- GOAL POSTS
AFL Victoria, in partnership with our exclusive goal post partner PILA, are pleased to offer 
the 2024 Goal Post Kick-start Subsidy Program. 

The subsidy program is extended to all Victorian football clubs and/or affiliations, including 
schools and councils, as approved by AFL Victoria. The program will run annually over 2 
years giving applicants the ability to apply for a $1000 subsidy. 

PILA provide a 7 year warranty and a certificate of compliance with each set of goal posts to 
ensure you are receiving high quality equipment that is aligned with AFL’s standards.



19th August - 31st October 2024PROGRAM DATES:
FUNDING POOL: $1,000 subsidy per club

ELIGIBLE
 ORGANISATIONS:

Victorian based football clubs, Schools and Councils.
Eligible to receive one successful application over the 2 year 
period.

ELIGIBLE 
PRODUCTS:

Program contributes funding to grounds in need of new 
goal posts. These posts need to be 10m/6.5m OR 12m/8m 
with sleeve or hinge bases.

APPLICATION:
Organisation to complete Smartygrants form providing 
club/ground details, reasoning for new goal posts and photos 
of current posts.



STEP BY STEP
1.

2.

3.

Visit the PILA contact page here to request a quote.

Complete SmartyGrants application with club details, photos of current goal posts, 
and attach quote.
Successful applicants will receive notification from AFL Victoria and make contact 
with PILA, who will apply the $1000 subsidy to your final order.

https://pila.com.au/contact/


CONTACTS
QUOTE: Request a quote by visiting the PILA contact page here.

AFL VIC: For general enquiries, please email VicGoalPostSubsidy@afl.com.au

PILA: For product enquiries, please email Michael@PILA.com.au

https://pila.com.au/contact/
mailto:VicGoalPostSubsidy@afl.com.au
mailto:Michael@PILA.com.au

